
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/18/2019 9:28:43 PM

First name: Marc

Last name: Dumas

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Marc Dumas

1166 Skyline Drive

Fairbanks, AK 99712

 

November 18, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

I am writing with regard to the proposed recreation restrictions within the Deschutes and Willamette National

Forests' Wilderness areas. I feel that the new quota-based fee structure would unnecessarily restrict climbing

access and create issues for low-income communities.

 

The Forest Service has numerous other less restrictive management tools at their disposal, none of which have

yet been tried or otherwise implemented. I strongly encourage the Forest Service to partner with other

stakeholders to find a better path forward.

 

Sincerely,

 

Marc Dumas, MD

 

 

Sincerely,

Marc Dumas

 


